
MEDIA RELEASE FORM 
2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
To recognize the great work of our students, we occasionally publish students’ names, photographs and 
achievements in our school publications, yearbook, or post them on our web site.  We might also video 
student performances and activities or release details about students’ achievements to local newspapers, 
television, radio stations or the District website.   We also use our elementary newsletter and The Contownian 
as additional avenues to communicate student accomplishments.  This information may become available to 
the general public. 
 

If you prefer that we do not publicize your child’s name, photograph, video image, or achievements, 

please let us know by completing this form.  Please send the form back to the principal’s office.  If we do 
not receive a signed copy of this form, we will assume we have your permission to publicize this 
information. 
 
 

Alterations to this form WILL NOT be accepted / honored. 
 
 

 

2022-2023 Media Release Directive 
 
 
StudentName:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Homeroom Teacher: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 

I do not want my child’s name, photograph, video, image, and/or achievements disclosed in 

school publications, posted on the District’s web site or released to the media. 
 
 
____________          ___________________________________  __________________________ 

     DATE                     PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE    TELEPHONE NUMBER 
 

 

RETURN THIS FORM ONLY IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR 

CHILD’S ACHIEVEMENTS PUBLICIZED.   

 

**Must be renewed annually** 


